
 
 

 

 

 

BOARD OF OVERSEERS 
OFF-SEASON MEETINGS  

 
This Notice is posted to comply with the Open Meeting laws of the State of 
Maine. 
 
Please take notice that during the period October 2024 through April 2025 all 
meetings of the Board of Overseers of the Bustins Island Village Corporation 
will be held off-Island and will be subject to the following provisions: 
 

Meetings will be held every month if there is sufficient business to come 
before the Board in that given month.   
 
The meetings will be held on Saturdays at 10:00 AM.  The public may 
attend via Zoom or in-person if a suitable venue is available.  Any physical 
venue as well as instructions for how to join the meeting via Zoom will be 
announced on the BIVC website at bivc.net,.  
 
Meetings may be cancelled or additional meetings set with due notice. 
Please confirm meeting dates and times by referencing bivc.net 
immediately prior to meetings.  
 
If someone would like to participate in person, send a request to 
clerk@bivc.net at least 7 days prior to the meeting.   The Board will find a 
physical location for the meeting and the address will be emailed to you. 
  

 
BY: The Board of Overseers, Bustins Island Village Corporation 
 
 Mandy Meyer, Chair      mandy.meyer@bivc.net 
 Kevin Petrie, Clerk         clerk@bivc.net 
 
 
Posted by___________________________________________Date______________________                           


